Hagler, Tom

From: David Nawi <david_nawi@ios.doi.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, July 09, 2013 9:23 AM

To: Hagler, Tom

Subject: FW: Request for copies of Federal comments on BDCP

From: Nemeth, Karla@CNRA [mailto:karla.nemeth@resources.ca.gov]

Sent: Tuesday, July 09, 2013 9:16 AM

To: David Nawi; Moon, Laura K.@DWR; Cowin, Mark@DWR; Meral, Jerry@CNRA; Bonham, Chuck@Wildlife
Cc: Letty Belin; Eileen Sobeck; Will Stelle - NOAA Federal

Subject: RE: Request for copies of Federal comments on BDCP

Yes. Thanks David.

From: David Nawi [mailto:david_nawi@ios.doi.gov]

Sent: Tuesday, July 09, 2013 9:13 AM

To: Nemeth, Karla@CNRA; Moon, Laura K.@DWR; Cowin, Mark@DWR; Meral, Jerry@CNRA; Bonham, Chuck@Wildlife
Cc: Letty Belin; Eileen Sobeck; Will Stelle - NOAA Federal

Subject: RE: Request for copies of Federal comments on BDCP

Thanks for the quick response Karla. | think posting later this week should be fine. | can confirm with our folks on our
call at noon today.

One question — In addition to the comments from the three federal lead agencies (Reclamation, FWS, NMFS), do you
intend to post the comments from EPA and USACE as well? | believe that EPA has already received a request for their
comments.

From: Nemeth, Karla@CNRA [mailto:karla.nemeth@resources.ca.gov]

Sent: Tuesday, July 09, 2013 9:03 AM

To: David Nawi; Moon, Laura K.@DWR; Cowin, Mark@DWR; Meral, Jerry@CNRA; Bonham, Chuck@Wildlife
Cc: Letty Belin; Eileen Sobeck; Will Stelle - NOAA Federal

Subject: RE: Request for copies of Federal comments on BDCP

Hi David —

Unless you all have an objection, we would be in a position to post these docs to the BDCP website late Thursday
afternoon or Friday morning. While we won’t do any kind of formal response, folks here are reading them so that we’re
prepared for any media inquiries.

Karla

From: David Nawi [mailto:david_nawi@ios.doi.gov]

Sent: Monday, July 08, 2013 1:50 PM

To: Nemeth, Karla@CNRA; Moon, Laura K.@DWR; Cowin, Mark@DWR; Meral, Jerry@CNRA; Bonham, Chuck@Wildlife
Cc: Letty Belin; Eileen Sobeck; Will Stelle - NOAA Federal

Subject: FW: Request for copies of Federal comments on BDCP

See request below — not unexpected. Federal agencies will discuss, and we will coordinate with you
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From: Obegi, Doug [mailto:dobegi@nrdc.org]

Sent: Monday, July 08, 2013 12:26 PM

To: David_Nawi@ios.doi.gov

Subject: Request for copies of Federal comments on BDCP

Hi David,

I’'m writing to ask for copies of the recent federal comments (FWS, NMFS, USBR, EPA) to the State regarding the BDCP
DEIS/DEIR. Could you please provide me a copy of these recent federal comments? | would be happy to share them
with other NGOs working on BDCP. In addition, do you know if those comments are going to posted on the BDCP
webpage?

Thanks,

Doug

Doug Obegi

Staff Attorney*

Water Program

Natural Resources Defense Council
111 Sutter Street, 20th Floor

San Francisco, CA 94104
415.875.6100 (phone)
415.875.6161 (facsimile)

* Admitted to practice in California



